
 

April 1, 2018 
 

HEARTFELT THANKS –  
 We would like to thank all who expressed kind words and loving condolences following the passing of my 

father, Ed Brooks. It is our church family that helps in sad times like these. ~ Thank you, The Brooks 
Family 

 We don’t have the words to express how much all the caring outreach meant to us during Dale’s illnesses 
and our inability to come to church for so long.  We missed the services and our church family very much 
and we thank you for showing your love in so many ways. ~ Dale and Marian Hibst 

 Thank you for your prayers, cards, and phone calls. Surgery was successful and I am recovering very 

well.  ~  John Reed 
 

CLIFF’S SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS will NOT meet today, April 1st. 
 

EASTER SUNDAY GIFT FOR FAMILIES FROM CHILDRENS MINISTRIES -  Today we celebrate the Risen Son 

of God! This truth is what fuels us as we pass on our faith to the next generation. We have a special worship CD 

for your family that will help you memorize six word-for-word Scripture songs.  The gift includes a CD plus a 

digital download.  Stop at the Children's Check-In Desk today for your copy.  One per family, please. 
 

BLENDED AND BLESSED/KEYS TO STEPFAMILY SUCCESS - On Saturday, April 21, from 9:00 am - 4:30 pm, 

we will host a FREE one-day event and livestream for stepfamily couples, single parents, dating couples with 

kids, and those who care about blended families. Over 13,000 people from 22 countries experienced the 2017 

event. With some of today’s most trusted and respected experts, Blended & Blessed will challenge, inspire, and 

encourage you. Register at the Welcome Center or online at parkhillschurch.com. 
 

VBS IN YOUR BACKYARD THIS SUMMER - Would you like to build relationships based on Jesus with the 

children and families around you?  We are looking for BACKYARDS to host our five-day Vacation Bible Schools, 

and would love to bring a VBS into your neighborhood, via your home/yard. SIGN UP is coming SOON! You will 

be able to sign up for a time slot for the weeks of June 18th OR June 25th (Monday- Friday), and your event could 

be hosted in the morning, afternoon, or evening, depending on your schedule. All you need to do is provide a 

space and spread the word in your neighborhood with children ages 5-12 (ages 3 and 4 are welcome to attend 

too-with a parent). We will provide the teaching team (a dynamic group of high school & college students).  
 

SPRINGHILL DAY CAMP IS RETURNING THIS JULY! Your campers (completed Kindergarten through 5th 

grade) are invited for an AMAZING week of summer camp, right here in Freeport hosted at Park Hills Church!  

We want your kids to experience new things, make new friends, learn about God and create lifelong memories 

together! Think about your children, young neighbors, grandchildren, nieces and nephews, Monday – Friday, July 

30th - August 3rd, at 9:00 am to 4:00 pm.  If you have questions, or to inquire about a scholarship for your child, 

please contact Merri Lane at merri.lane@parkhillsefc.org. Visit www.springhilldaycamps.com to register (you 

can sign up for a payment plan). 
 

FACC (Freeport Area Church Cooperative) is asking for donations of canned corn for the month of April. 

Donations may be left in the bin in the Lobby. Thank you for your continued generosity!  
 

READING PLANS FOR OUR LUKE SERIES ARE AVAILABLE at the Welcome Center, the church website 

(www.parkhillschurch.com) and the church app. 
 

CONNECT CARD – If you are new to our church, have an address or phone number change, have a prayer concern, 

or would like more information about Park Hills, please fill out one of the connect cards found in the chair pockets 

and drop it in the offering plate. 



 

 

2018 Easter Flowers in memory of ~ 

 

Ken & Joyce Antoine and Curt & Julie Loghry ~ Son, Aaron Antoine 
 

Lincoln & Joanne Arnold ~ Ron Iske, Emerson & Helen Iske and Leon & Pat Arnold 
 

Connie Barker ~ Eleanor Barker 
 

Tom & Elaine Bauscher ~ Parents, Del & Jane Bauscher and Marvin & Esther Abels 
 

Kathy Brenner & family ~ Claire Brenner 
 

John & Terry Brooks ~ Patty Young and Ed & Mary Brooks 
 

Dorothy Cox ~ Husband, David Cox, and parents, Phil & Erma Fawver 
 

Larry & Karen Frey ~ Memories of mission trip to Honduras & help with harvesting years ago 
 

Steve & Kathleen Glaze ~ Hazel Glaze 
 

Peggy Reynolds and Steve & Kathleen Glaze ~ Max Reynolds 
 

David & Cheryl Graff ~ Mary Graff and our parents 
 

Irving & Darlene Greenfield ~ Lucille Dittmar & Lucille DeWall 
 

Deb & Greg Groom ~ Joan Barklow & Wilma Groom 
 

David, Yvonne, Joshua, Rachel, Noah & Lena ~ Sharon Howe 
 

Jean Leid & family ~ Roger Leid 
 

Carol Mehlhausen ~ Husband, Bill 
 

Lois Nycum ~ Donald Brubaker 
 

Wayne & Cheryl Schofield ~ Son, Greg; Daughter, Carolyn and parents, Don & Ruth Robertson 
 

Ruth Scovill ~ Parents, Wilber & Lauretta 
 

Setterstrom family ~ Bob Setterstrom 
 

Carolyn Setterstrom ~ Shirley Gustafson 
 

Linda Spangler ~ Richard Spangler 
 

Pauline Trost ~ Glenn Trost 
 

Nancy, Maurice & Lori Vorwald ~ Margaret & Don Halstead 
 

Lori, Nancy & Maurice Vorwarld ~ Tim Vorwald 
 

Dorothy Voss & family ~ Howard Voss 
 

Rod & Mary Wedel ~ Dean White 
 

Jean Wubbena, Tim, Jolene, Austin & Kiley LeClere ~ James Wubbena 

 
 
                              Easter Flowers in honor of ~  

  
Robert & Peggy Mitchell ~ 9 Grandchildren & one on the way 

 
            Dave & Gina Timm ~ Ron & Ethel Timm 

 

 



 

_____________________________________________________ 

PARK HILLS EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH 

 2525 W STEPHENSON ST - FREEPORT, IL 61032   815-232-6159 

Office Hours: M-Th 9 am - 4 pm & Fri 9 am - 12 pm 

CHECK OUT MONDAY NIGHT CHURCH 6:30 pm in the Chapel! 

 

DID YOU KNOW? – NOW you can view and/or listen to the weekly sermons on our PH mobile app 

(parkhillschurch) and website (www.parkhillschurch.com). You can also download a copy to your computer or 

mobile device for listening offline! You will also find the Sermon Based Small Group Questions (SBSG) and the 

weekly bulletin in electronic form on the mobile app each Sunday morning. 
 

MEAL MINISTRY – If you would be willing to make a meal for someone recovering from an illness or surgery, 

please contact Wendy 815/541-5204 or Charmaine 815/821-5211. 
 

“SECOND HALF” is a ministry at Park Hills composed of retired and semi-retired individuals who have a heart 

for serving within our church family.  The members of Second Half recognize their God-given talents and this 

ministry is one of the ways they continue to use those gifts.  In the short time of our existence, multiple projects 

have been completed with more being planned.  These opportunities have been a blessing to those who have 

worked together.  Please contact the church office with any questions about this ministry. 
 

 

FAITH COMMUNITY NURSE (FCN) – FCN’s will be doing free blood pressure screenings again, Sunday, April 

22, between services (9:45 – 10:30 am) in the Music Room Annex. 
 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY – We will have the next meeting Wednesday, April 25, at 9:00 am in the Elevator 

Room. We are continuing our work on Pocket Prayer Squares. Please join us, new members are always welcome. 

Questions? Call Linda Long 815/369-4895 or Dianne Statdfield 815/238-6629. 
 

SMALL GROUP/BIBLE STUDY OPPORTUNITIES: 

 TUESDAY MORNING MOMS’ BIBLE STUDY meets in the Music room from 9:30 – 11:00 am, studying 

What Women Fear: Walking in Faith That Transforms by Angie Smith. Childcare is provided. If you have 

questions, please contact Heidie at 815/541-8011 or Carol at 815/232-6495.  

 WEDNESDAY MORNING WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY meets in Room 202 at 10 am. Anyone interested may 

join us. Questions? Call Judy Fosler, 815/280-8786. 

 FRIDAY EVENING SINGLE LADIES STUDY meets in Room 301 from 6:00 – 8:30 pm. We are studying 

12 More Women of the Bible. If you have questions, contact Carol Mehlhausen at 815/291-9478. 
 

ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL OPPORTUNITIES: 

 RAY VANDER LAAN DVD SERIES ON THE HOLY LAND -  taught by Dale Miner & Bill Kuhlemeier, 9:00 

- 10:00 am in the Library. 

 HEBREWS - taught by Pastor Cliff, 10:00 - 11:15 am in the Chapel. 
 

SUNDAY MORNINGS for KIDS:  

Parents and families, following are your children's Sunday morning options, designed to give your children a 

deeper experience in God's word, no matter which service they attend. 

 8:45 a.m. one combined nursery (ages birth through 3 years), staffed with volunteers who really love 

caring for your little ones. 

 8:45 a.m. one combined class (ages 3 years through 5th grade) that follows the same topic as the sermon 

to allow for families to have meaningful conversations throughout the week on what we are all learning. 

 10:30 a.m. two age-appropriate nursery options.  (Parents decide when it is suitable for their three-year-

olds to move up to the next class). 

 10:30 a.m. three age-appropriate (ages 3 years through 5th grade) classes, that make use of the entire 

service time. You are able to drop off your children with their teachers in their classrooms starting at 

10:15 a.m. 

We support your decision as families to attend service together. Children are always welcome in the service.  

 

MIDWEEK OPTIONS FOR CHILDREN AND STUDENTS— Something for everyone in your family! 
 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS for 18months thru 6th grade 

Check out AWANA 6:30 to 8:00 pm 

www.parkhillskids.com 

Puggles (18 months thru 3 years) 

Cubbies (3 and 4 years) 



Sparks (K thru 2nd grade) 

T&T (3rd through 6th grade) 
 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS for MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS 6th – 8th grade 

Check out CORE 6:30 to 8:00 pm 

www.parkhillsyouth.com/CORE 
 

TUESDAY NIGHTS for HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS 

Check out Frontline 6:30 to 8:00 pm 

www.parkhillsyouth.com/frontline 
 

 

 
 


